Storm drain stenciling serves as a reminder that only rain or
snowmelt should enter our storm system.

To volunteer your group or organization for storm drain
stenciling or for more information please contact:

Kim Harrington
City of Coeur d’ Alene, Assistant Project Manager

(208) 769-2214 or kimh@cdaid.org
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FLOWS TO OUR LAKE




